
       December 19, 2014 

 

NOTICE TO ALL UNION COUNTY NON CONTRACT MUNICIPALITIES, 

SOLID WASTE COLLECTORS & HAULERS AND OTHER SOLID WASTE 

FACILITIES REGARDING 2015 TIPPING FEES FOR SOLID WASTE 

DISPOSAL OF ALL NON-CONTRACT TYPE 10 WASTE GENERATED IN THE 

COUNTY OF UNION AND DISPOSED OF AT THE UNION COUNTY 

RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY, RAHWAY, NJ 

 

Pursuant to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s (NJDEP) 

Certification of the Union County District Solid Waste Management Plan, dated April 25, 2008 

all Solid Waste Types 10 (municipal including household, commercial and institutional) 

generated within the County of Union, was directed to the Union County Resource Recovery 

Facility (UCRRF). 

 

Please be advised that effective January 1, 2015 until December 31, 2015 the aggregate 

disposal fee for municipalities currently not under a voluntary disposal contract (referred to as 

Non-Contracts Waste) with the UCUA, will be $105.05 per ton of Solid Waste Type 10 

delivered to the UCRRF, or an increase of $1.05. 

 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has certified the Union 

County District Solid Waste Management Plan and authorizes the UCUA as the implementing 

agency responsible for enforcing waste flow within Union County.  Should you have any 

questions relative to this notice, please feel free to contact the UCUA staff at (732) 382-9400. 

 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation in regards to this matter.  

 

        Very truly yours,  

         
Daniel P. Sullivan 

Executive Director 

  

 
 

cc: UCUA Board of Commissioners  

Thomas M. Brennan, Deputy Executive Director/Comptroller  

Kraig M. Dowd, Esq., UCUA General Counsel 

Hank Asher, Business Manager, Covanta Union 

Dominick Rossi, Covanta Union 
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